


I¢ _ALL 1 XBILS

RC2ICT G ARNUAL

THC [2JNUXL GESELZL }IETING CF
HELD AT

G:LERLL MeITING

THEY RALS FET Wit

F.LCUE IVCCEPCR/TZD Will EE

TLE PURPCSE CF DE.LING \-'I'I'H 'I'HE !'"CLI.O JLiG AGENDE,

* ¥ { ; * ¥ *

1. Notice of Meeting

2, Confirwation of Minutes of previous annu:zl meeting held on
June 4th, 1984.

- 3. ‘Business arising
4. Ccrrespondence

fror minutes

5. Ratification of any Management Comnittee Resignations cr

Arpointments

6. Presentztion of any annuzl reports, including the aufited

stetement of

30th April,
7. Election of the f

President

receiftc and paynents, fcr the yesr ended
1985.
cllowing officers:

Vice President

Secretary

Assistant Se
Treasurer

Teams Kepres
Player Agent
Chief Scorer
Clief Unpire

Registrar

cretary

entative

Uniforz Fanager

Equipment hanager

1 or 2 Audit

ores

8. Transaction of other business of which at least 14 dey=' notice

ha: been given to

the Secretary.

9. Transaction of any other business fcr which the rejuirei notice
hzs not been given, at the discretion of the meeting.
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Jen Goble
Secretary.,
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The major objects of the Rams Pee kee League Inc. are:
1. To promote the game of baseball
2. Through the medium of a supervised competitive baseb:1l Frogrammea
seek to implant in the youth of the community idezls of rood
sportamenskip, Lonesty, loyalty, couragec and rcverence, so that

they may be finer

y stronger and haprier youths who will grov tc

be good clean healtny adults.
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Other notes for your calendar:
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1, A4pplicants are called for the positions of coach, as:istant coach,
manager, trainer and scorer for the Kaus Pee Wee League £11 Star
teaw for the 1985/8€ season,

2. The Annual Genera

1 Neeting of the Henley and Grange Easebz1ll Club

is to be held on Sunday 16th June, 1985 at 10.00C a.m. in the
Grange Ovel Clubrooms.
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1984/85
COMMITTEE OF NMANAGEIENT
PRESIDENT: JOEN POFYNICK/PETER KEMP
VICE FRESIDENT: NICK GINDER
SECRTTAEY: JEN GCBLE
ASSISTANT SECRETARY: PAT JARRETT
TRE: SURER: ' DARYL JARRETT
TZMS REFRESENTATIVE: PAUL KENNETT
FLAYER AGENT: PETER KEMP

CCMIITTEEPERSCNS: BEV BEZRRY
FAY RCYALS
KAY LISK
CARCL CELETHAM
RCBIN SLUSAC (RESIGNED)
MICK %EITE
TCM LLWRIE
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CEI=ZF UMPIRE: DCHINIC HOLGES
CEIEF SCCRER: EEV BERRY

GRCUNDKEEPERS : TCNY DUENE, RICKY WILSON
MATTEEY GRAVES, PAUL MNcCULLCUGE

FAY RCYALS

FUBLICITY AND RECRUITMENT

RCBIN GLUSAC (RESIGNED)
AUTITCER: J.C. DCNKIN AASA (Sen), ACIS.
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SPCNSCRED EY COACEED BY
MANIACS MCNCK'S FRINTERS JIN GOBLE
LECS LECS CLUB CF FINDCN PAUL KENNETT
VIKINGS DYVI OFFSEORE A.F.S. DEAN TAINTEY
P:NTEERS PLAYFCRD'S MEAT SERVICE KEVIN HUGHES
MAULERS MAINSTYLE, WEST LAKES MALL FEVILLE TALECT
L.J. ECCKERS, GRANGE CRAIG NICEOLSCN
MARLECRO DELI RAY PNIZWSKI

CRUSADERS CENCVIS EEALTH FCODS GARY CECWN

SUKSFOTS SOLA EART S.:i.

MAGFI=S REATREX SPCETS




PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Realistically the past twelve months have been a little disappointing
for the Rams Pee Wee League.

This was mainly due to an inexplicable drop in the number of ahildren
playing from 110 in 1983 /4 to our initial registration of 75 in

1984 /5, The final count for the current season was closer to 90
after some further recruiting after the Christmas break. If further
recruiting is done in future I feel it should be done earlier in

the season.

PRE-SEASON TRAINING CAMP

The League's first official function for the past season was the
pre-season training camp held at the Valley camp near Sandy Creek.
29 children attended this camp which I thought provided a worthwhile
start to the season as kids, coaches and cooks all had an enjoyable
time and learned a little more about each other and the game.

At this stage it is planned to run our own camp again using the
excellent facilities at Parnanga at O'Sullivans Beach. Information
regarding this will be forwarded at a later date.

TEAM SELECTION

On the two Saturday mornings following the camp,coaching clinics
were held to show children the basic skills and allow some grading
of new players to take place. All training and matches were held
at Grange and although the competition was not Qquite as even as in
1983 /4, all children had an enjoyable season. To finish off.the
season a round robin between 2 groups of 4 teams was played. In an
exciting final after a barbeque lunch on 17th March,Playfords

Panthers defeated Mainstyle Maulers 5 runs to 3 to win the shield
for the first time.

ALL STAR TEAM

A more comprehensive report appears elsewhere but the team acquitted
itself well throughout the season especially in the State championship
at Weigall Oval when the Rams went down to the Sturt Saints for

the second consecutive year 11 runs to 8 in the Grand Final,

This was a top effort by the boys who had to do it the hard way after
being beaten convincingly by the Salisbury Jets before winning their
way into the final with a marvellous 4-3 win over that side.

My thanks to John Lawrence, Paul Kennett and Mick Gander for their
efforts in coaching and managing the team,

UMPIRES

A pool of 5 young lads from the baseball club handled a difficult
task quite well. They must be admired for sticking at the job and
a belated clinic conducted by the Baseball League umpires Bob and
Lyn Jones proved to be of great assistance to them.

My thanks to Tony Duhne, Mathew Graves, Dominic Hodges, Paul McCullough,
and Ricky Wilson for a job well done.




COACHES

Once again the majority of coaching staff came from fathers of

Pee Wee players. Wwhilst some people disagree with the concept of
people coaching their own children it is difficult to overcome
especially in view of the fact that most people wish to see their
own children play.

Coaches from the club could be another answer but they are difficult
to come by and I am grateful to Gary Chown and Craig Nicholson for
coaching teams this year. I think they both have the right approach
with the kids and enjoyed their initial coaching experience.,

Sincere thanks to Paul Kennett, Jim Goble, Dean Taintey, Kevin Hughes,
Neville Talbot, Darryl Jarrett and Ray Pniewski for coaching their
respective teams so well.

Paul, Jim and Ray will be following their sons into the club's under
15s next season so vacancies exist in the coaching area for anyone
interest. If you feel you haven't quite got the required knowledge,
coaching courses will be held later this year to help you.

Hopefully, the club will be able to give more assistance next season,
especially in the area of specialist coaching which will help team
coaches,

FURTHER DEVELCPMENTS AND RECOMPMENDATIONS

(1) More help from the baseball club with coaching

(2) Conduct of Level O and Level 1 course for aspiring coaches or
for parents interested in learning more about the game.

(3) Continuation of Scorers and Umpires clinics.

(4) DMore use of the clubrooms on Friday nights - this excellent
facility is available to all Pee VWee Leaguers and their parents

TEATK YOU

In closing this report to would be remiss of me not to thank a
nunbter of people.

To our sponsors for their support over the past two or three years.
without this it would not have been possible to outfit the children
in the excellent uniforms which they wear. Because of the good
condition of most uniforms all sponsors have been offered the right
of renewal for another two years.

A list of our sponsors appears on the back cover - your support for
their servi.ces is highly recommended.

Finally to all people who supported the League through coaching,
umpiring, scoring, managing or acting on the committee, my sincere
thanks to you all. There are too many people to mention individually
but I must mention the following people whose children will not be
elegible for Fee vee baseball next year but have given outstanding
service to the League, some since its inception 3 years ago.

Jim and Jenny Goble, Bev Berry, Paul Kennett, Mick Gander, Kay Lisk,

Carol Cheetham, Fay Royals and Ray Pniewski - thank you on behalf
of the Kams Pee wee League, without your efforts the League would not

have become the successful organisation it has to date.
FJ"T N vmam




MARAUDERS - Sponsored by Marlboro Deli
'ront row: Lisa Scott,Shane Sharp,Marcus Tham,Daniel Van Geel,Alex Klei.

Back row : Brant Pniewski,Christian Huntington,Michael Cheetham,
Nicholas Royals.

L20S - sponsored by Leos Clut of

Front row: Shane Spencer,Shane McCullough

Back row : ngignV§9§¢9't,”qby Ritch,iiat Zromley, De~n Ruxton,




MANIACS - sponsored by Moncks Printers

Wront row:
Kane Scott.

Back row :
Stephen Goble,Andrew Innes.

James Monck,Christian Rawlings,Darren Hocking,Troy Osterstock,

Damien Rawlings,Brenton Berry,Bradley Coulter,Joe McCormack,

PANTHERS - sponsored by Dlayford's

®ront row: Ryan Simunsen,Ricky Simunsen,Mat
Taul Potter.

Qack row : Paul / ,
indrew Potter,mberto Salerno.

t
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at Service
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v YWoolmen,Joel Sloan,

Gander,David Gray,Brett Hughes,¥icah “illiams,




VIKINGS - sponsored by Dyvi Offshore A.F.5. (vally Jakimeczuk)
Front row: Martin Ellis,Mark:-Rice,Andrew Taintey,Aaron White.

Back row :Tom Dunsmuir,Colin Mayberry,Mark Jacobsen, David Rice,
Mich=el DiBiase,Matthew Olesnicky.

TIGEKS - sponsored by L. J. Hooxer-Granzge

Front row: aniel Lawrie,Sean Conlon,Andrew Leaver,Dale Wilson,
Chris Reade.

Back row : Jeremy Calnan,licky Paech, i

stusrt Lisk,Domini-




CRUSADERS - sponsored by Cenovis Health Foods
ront row: Priscilla Hodge,Tim Hazeldine,Iain Delussey,Craig Delussey,
Jamie Hodge.
nnek ros ¢+ Sandra Glusac, Gary Raymond,Paul Bates,Matthew Hammond,
5tephen Trowbridge,Geoffrey Stephens.

WU

Maulers - sponsored by Mainstyle West Lakes NMall

ront row: Nigel Stevens,Colin Talbot,Paul Talbot,Gavin “ade,Mark Rowve,

Taek vow : Ben Jarrett,Mark Ravesi , *aron Boyd,Gavin Smitn,
Sam Pinchbeck,Timothy Spooner.
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RAMS PXE WEE ALL STAKS - sponsored by WESTRONICS

Front row: Colin Mayberry,Stephen Goble,Damien Kennett,Brett Hughes,
Stephen Trowbridge.

Middle row: Paul Gander,Jeremy Calnan,Sean Conlon,Ben Jarrett,
Stuart Lisk,lichael Hodges.

Back row : Erenton Berry,Nat Bromley,!Michael Cheetham,John Lawrence
(coach),Gavin Smith,Paul “Bates,Mark Jacobsen.

PHOTOS FOR SALE

$1.00 each - contact Peter Kemp (phone 297 7259)
if you have not got your team photo and would like one,
They are 6x4, coloured and of course much better in

quality than the reproductions in this report.




SECRETARY’S REPORT

1984/5, despite first appearances, was a season of consclidation and
crowth (in realistic terms) for the Rams Fee Wee League., The third
Beason saw a drop in tesms from the previous ye~r, but in the 1ight of
cre: tion of neighbouring leagues at Adelaide, West Torrens, Woodville
and Fort Adelaide and the consequent drsin on recruitment, this can be
viewed as a good effort by the Rems both in 1983/4 ana 1984/5. Teans
in the three yecors since formation have been

1982/3 6 teaxs
1983/4 1C tecms
1984/5 8 teams

Although nct quite as large a lesgue as last yeor, neverthelese it wes
not lecking in keenness and cozpetition. As seen above, eicht teams
were fielded and towzrds the end of the season, with little mere thzn a
round rotin series to be completed, 24 new ckildren joined these teams,
This shows a definite interest among the local schoolchildren.

A money raisin_ night was organised by Deryl Jarrett on the 3rd November,
under the cuise of a "Silly Eats Kicht". Outstanding su; port was given
by the mothers in Providing all the sazlads and as such a first class night
was had at & very low cost. Congratulations are in order for the total
suppert given by all who participated. The night wes small in profit but
large in public relations and goodwill,

There were 10 committee meetings convened during the year, Attendances
were:

Convened Attended
John Popynick, Chairman - 6
Nick Gander, Vice Fresident 9
Jen Geble 10
Pat Jarrett, Assistant Secretzry 7
Daryl Jarrett, Treasurer 10
Faul Kennett, Teams Rapresentative T
Feter Kemxp, Flayer Agent 9
Bev Berry, Committeeperson 10
Fay Rcyals, Corr.itteeperson 4
Kay Lisk, Cc mitteeperson 8
Carol Cherthsm, Cozzitteepcrson 10
Bobin Glusac (Kesigned) Comndtteepersor 3 3
Kick Write, Cormitteepsrson 5 4
Tort Lewrie, Comnitteeperson 5 2
John Lezwrence, 411 Star Coach 4 z

The committee thic year has werked well together not only for t.e various
scciel events but in the general runring cf the Clut and as suck a emooth
end eecy term was spent by the undersigned, Ky thanks go tc them all

for the cooperaticn and coriiality tendered making my task that much easier.

JEI GUBLL

Secretegx




RAMS PEE WEE LEAGUE INCORPORATED
TREASURERS REPORT
FOR SEASON ENDED 30TH APRIL 1984

INCOME ; EXPENDITURE ;
Memberships 1749-00 Equipment Expenses  840-15
Sponsorship 750-90 Uniforms 615-40
Social Functions 21-07 Team Photos/Trophies 432-75
Annual Interest 12-08 Player Affiliation/

Registration 287-50

Admin. Expenses 148-70

Ground Fees/

Training Camp Exp.  101-11
$2,533-05 $2,425-61

Total Income $2,533-05
Total Expend. $2,425-61
Net Income over Exp. 1984/85 § 107-44

ADD Surplus 1983/84 § 193-39
Balance as per Bank Statement§ 300-83
30th April 1985. —_——

g. Jarrett

Treasurer
21 May 1985

I have examined the records of the Rams Pee
Wee League Incorporated and obtained all
required explanations.

In my opinion, the attached Treasurer's
report represents a true and fair view of
the income and expenditure of the League
for the season ended 30 April 1985.

J.C. Donkin i
AASA (Senior), &C1s Y 3774”7




ALL STAR REPORT

The All-Star Team for 1984-1985 was selected at the Annual Camp

for the Pee-Wee baseballers, held at Sandy Creek. Seventeen

boys were picked for the squad,

DISTRICT PLAYOFF.

The boys started training in early October. The format had

been changed to the previous year. The boys had to win their

district playoff to compete at the State Championship.

The Rams All-Star did us proud and won the required games

to represent the Western District in the State Championship

held on 24th-25th November 1984 at Weigel Oval hosted by

Adelaide Angels Baseball Club.

SPONSORSHIP.

The boys were fortunate to receive a sponsor for their team.

They were sponsored by WESTRONICS HI-TECH SHOPPING CENTRE.

We are extremely thankful to MR RICHARD POWERS.

This sponsorship enabled the boys to have new uniforms.

I wish to thank everyone concerned in helping to make the uniforms,
E PIONSHIP.

The Rams All-Star Team Played two games on Saturday winning both games.

Sunday they lost their first game,so they had to replay the

Salisbury Jets im a playoff, They won this game which then

took them into the State Final which was against Sturt Saints.

Sturt Saints won the final 11-8. The boys all played

extremely well and it was & credit to them to fight back so hard,

THE TEAM.

Paul Bates Paul Gander Stuart Lisk
Brenton Berry Stephen Goble Colin Mayberry
Nat Bromley Michael Hodges Gavin Smith
Jeremy Calnan Ben Jarrett Stephen Trowbridge
Sean Conlon Mark Jacobsen Brett Hughes
Michael Cheetham Damien Kennett

COACH JOHN LAWRENCE ASS. COACH PAUL KENNETT.

Y CUp

We had a long season this year., After the State Championships
the boys were then involved in playing in the Baker Boy Cup.
This was carried out from December through to March.

BROKEN HILL.

The Broken Hill team visited us on the 23rd-24th March,

We played one game on Saturday and one on Sunday. Saturday's
game we won but om Sunday we lost.

It was a great weekend and thank you to all that helped.

NEKYOU ;
Thankyou to John Lawrence for his time and efforts in coaching
the team and making it such a successful season.
Thankyou goes to Paul Kennett assisting John with the coaching,
and to Bev. Berry and Jenny Goble for scoring.
®o Peter Kemp, the Pee Wee Committee and Henley & Grange Baseball Club.
Special thanks to the parents who supported us every week,
CONCLUSION
We had an extremely busy and successful year and I was proud
to be associated with thies team.
All the best for the coming season.

Mick Gander

Team Manager







